
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: January 19, 2016 
Subject: Annual Review of Investment Policy 
 
Attached is the District’s Investment Policy that was adopted in February 1996.  The Board is 
to review the policy annually and make changes to it as necessary. 
 
The policy is broad brush and allows most types of acceptable investments.  The District 
currently has all of its investments with the Local Agency Investment Fund, which is 
administered by the State Treasurer’s Office. 
 
We have no recommendations for changes to the District’s Investment Policy. 






















